
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cathedral Church of St. Patrick’s 

July 2020 

The Rt. Rev. John Vaughan:  Bishop Ordinary 

Rev.  Fr. Michael Kerouac, Dean 

Rev. Fr. Tim Gouge, Vicar 

Rev. Fr. Chester O’Brien, Curate 
 

4797 Curtis Blvd.  

Port St. John, FL  32927 

Church Office:  321-802-1311 
 

Fr. Michael’s email:  Michael.kerouac@stpatrickspsj.com 

Website:  stpatrickspsj.org 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StPatspsj 

Twitter:    @StPatricksPort1 

Father Michael’s Musings for July 
I was having lunch with Carolyn at Mission Barbecue and noticed a plaque on the wall with a quote from 

General Peter Pace.  “There are those who speak about you and say, he lost an arm, he lost a leg, she lost her 

sight.  I object.  You gave your arm, you gave your leg, you gave your sight, as gifts to your nation that we might 

have our freedom.  Thank you, families of the fallen, and families of the wounded.  You have sacrificed in a way 

that those who have not walked in your shoes cannot imagine.”  Of course, that sentiment extends to everyone 

who gave years of their life to the defense of freedom, and to the families of those who served and sacrificed. 

These sentiments should be natural for us as Christians living in a nation founded under God.  Our most 

important duties as Christians are to give of ourselves and our talents and to make the sufferings of our lives a 

sacrifice of thanksgiving.  God teaches us that the only way we can serve Him, is by reflecting the Love that He 

has shown us to the people He has put in our lives. As we prepare to celebrate our Independence Day, we should 

absolutely be mindful of the myriad sacrifices that were made so that we could be the beneficiaries of the 

freedoms this country has to offer.  We need to thankful, and we need to be diligent in expressing our gratitude. 

We also need to be introspective and honest about our own efforts to make the sacrifices that are 

required of us as Christians.  Are we offering our hands, our voices, our backs, our hearts, our patience and our 

attention to the people who surround us?  Are we reflections of Christ’s love to the world?  Will those we leave 

behind when we go to our reward say of us; he gave his time to his family and friends, she gave her heart to 

those in need, he always had an ear for me when I needed to talk, they were there for their community when no 

one else would stand.  This type of introspection should motivate us.  We should long to be spoken of with that 

type of reverence and appreciation.  We should strive to live the kind of life that will lead our Lord to say of us, 

“Well done, my good and faithful servant.” 

May God bless you all. 

 

Service Times 

Due to Covid-19 all services in the church will be limited 

to social distancing and communion in one kind until 

further notice. 10:00 AM service on Sunday will still be 

live streamed on Facebook till end of year. 

Sunday Services 

8:00 AM Mass – Live  

10:00 AM Mass –Live & Streamed 

5th Sunday Healing Service and Fellowship 

August 30th, 2020 
 

Wednesday Services 

6:00 PM Mass 

 

Friday Services 

No Services during the summer 
 

Anglican Church in America 

Blessing of the Backpacks Sunday 

August 2nd.   

Please help start the school year out right 

with donations of school supplies and new 

backpacks.   A list of school supplies 

recommendations is in the Narthex and 

available on the website.  If you know of 

someone needing supplies please let Fr. 

Mike, Fr. Tim or Fr. Chet know.  



         July 2019 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
July Events 

• Saturday July 25 Safe Distance Concert 
5pm-8pm 

August Events 

• Sunday August 2nd – Blessing of the 
Backpacks 8:00 am and 10:00 am 
services.  

September - October 

• Saturday October 3rd – Blessing of the 
Animals and Spaghetti Dinner:  Blessing 
4:00pm Dinner 6:00 pm ($5.00) 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 
David Otero 
Linda Simmen 
Olivia Leona Short 
Arianna Johnson 
Sheenagh Rivera 
Refugio Martinez 
Fr. Mike & Carolyn Kerouac 
Alberto & Sheenagh Rivera 
Jeff & Linda Simmen 

28 
3rd Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

June 29 

St. Peter 

June 30 1 JULY 
6:00 PM Mass 

2 3 
 

 

4 

Happy 4th of July 

 

5 
4th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

 

6 7 8 
6:00 PM Mass 

9 10 

 

11 

12 
5th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

 

13 14 15 
6:00 PM Mass 

16 17 

 
18 
Church Work Day 
10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

19 
6th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

Vestry Meeting 

20 21 22 
6:00 PM Mass 

23 24 

 

25 
Safe Distance Concert 
5pm-8pm 
St. James the Apostle 

 

26 
7th Sunday after Trinity 

8:00 AM Mass 

10:00 AM Mass w/Facebook 

 

27 28 29 
6:00 PM Mass 

30 31 August 1 

During the next few months there are a number of ways you can help support the upcoming events at St. Patrick’s Anglican Church.   

1. School Supplies for Backpacks:  **A list of suggested supplies is available in the Narthex or on our website.   

2. Blessing of the Animals/Spaghetti Dinner:  Spaghetti, Sauce, meatballs, bread, salad and desserts.  

3. Paper products: Paper Towel and Toilet paper for the church 

 

St. Patrick’s Safe Distancing Concert (Live Music) 

Saturday 07/25th 5pm-8pm 

Admission: Donations of school supplies  

Please see narthex or website for details.  

Community Outreach 

St Patrick’s collected and donated a grocery cart full of foods for the Sharing Center of Central Brevard. This was a 

result of the Concert organized by Alberto Rivera.  The manager was grateful for the gift and said that mosquito 

repellant has been in short supply. We could add that to the list of donations as our outreach to the community 

grows.  

Church needs are always toilet paper, paper towels, Clorox wipes or bleach. Linda Simmen just picked up two 

containers of wipes as a donation from a close friend.  

Our next project is buying and filling backpacks for kids.  Everyone is being so generous during Covid19! 

Keep up the good work! Stay safe out there!  Carolyn 

 


